ART AND ARCHAEOLOGY

September 25, 1941.

Professor Mary H. Swindler, Bryn Mawr College, Bryn Mawr, Pa.

Dear Miss Swindler:

It has just been brought to my attention that in the list of the Advisory Board for Luce, you still have me as at the University of Illinois. (Page 428 in the last number.) I will appreciate it if you would correct this error and place me at the Washington University, St. Louis. I am writing to Luce also to make sure that the correction will be made.

With kind regards and best wishes for the new Academic year,

Yours sincerely,

George E. Mylonas.

GEM/d.